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Emergency meeting at the Northern Ghana Union Conference for Deaf Camp Meeting update. 
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During the Camp Meeting- Ordination / Prayer by Northern Ghana Union Conference – Adventist 

Possibility Ministries Director Pastor Paul Twumasi Danquah / District Pastor - To the Adventist Deaf 

Ministry- New Elders, Deacon, Deaconess, Clerk and Treasurer in all the deaf church. To God be the 

Glory. 

Kwadaso Deaf Ministry New Elder Name: 1st Elder Paul Barfi, 2nd Elder Osei Antwi Harrison, 3rd Elder 

Isaac Ofori Nisah and 4th Elder Daniel Baah. 

Kwadaso Deaf Ministry New Deacon Name: 1st Emmanuel Addo, 2nd Martha Asare, 3rd Mavis Osei 

Antwi 

Kwadaso Deaf Ministry New Deaconess Name: 1st Sampong Amoako, 2nd Adowa Asantewaa, Akwasi 

Charles 



 

Deaf church members ready to go to the 6th  Deaf camp meeting at Agona SDA SHS from December 22-

26th, 2021 

 
A deaf man who surrendered to be baptized for Christ - baptism by Pastor Konadu Michael D.  

 

 



 

The four of them were baptized for Christ. Glory be to God! 

 

Non-Adventist and Adventist members visit the Deaf Association – in the Kumasi 



 

Adventist Deaf church members and the Union Adventist Possibility Ministries Director- Pastor Paul 

Twumasi Danquah, to pay a visit where the deaf church members worship at the Kwadaso Central Ghana 

Conference Headquarters.  

 
Deaf church leader traveled to pay a visit where deaf church members worship at their hometown. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

At the hospital preparing for fibroid surgery. Her husband was here with his wife at the hospital. 



 

GOW and Pastor supported by donating Ghc 1,000, equivalent to US $162, to Brother Akwsi Mensah’s 

wife for fibroid surgery. 



 

The Deaf Association members also supported by donating to her GHc1,482.39, equivalent to US  S240 

towards her medical bills. Am also the member of the Deaf Association. 

 

 

Note: The 6th Adventist Deaf Ministry Camp Meeting took place from the 12/22/2021 and came to an end 

on the 12/26/2021.  

Glory be to God that four deaf souls were won for Christ through baptism! 

  

 


